
Kenneth Dufty
Executive Director

Rensselaer County
Environmental Management Council

Ned Pattison Government Center
Troy, New York 12180

(518)270-2888
"An adisory body to the Legislature"

DocID 80472

October 30, 1997
Ann Rychlinski
USEPA
290 Broadway
New York, New York 10007

Dear Ms. Rychlinski:

The Rensselaer County Environmental Management Council
(RCEMC/] has been asked by the County Executive and the
Legislature to monitor and participate in the Hudson River
Reassessment program.

We would appreciate any assistance you could offer to
facilitate our participation in this important assessment study.
The RCEMC liaison will be:

Margaret Stein
449 Second Street, #3
Troy, New York 12180

All correspondence in this matter should be directed to Ms
Stein.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Ken Dufty, Director
RCEMC
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